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News Release  

 

Chiefs at AFN General Assembly 
 
For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake – 20, Ohiarihkó:wa/July 2010) The Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) would 
like to inform the Community that Chief Mike Bush and Chief Lloyd Phillips are in Winnipeg, 
Manitoba today to attend the Assembly of First Nations General Assembly, which begins today 
and ends on Thursday, July 22, 2010. Chief Phillips is only expected to return to the office on 
Monday, July 26 but could be back as early as Friday, July 23. Following the AFN conference 
Chief Bush is on vacation and will only return to the office on Monday, August 2, 2010. 
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For further information, please contact: 
Neil McComber, Director of Communications 
Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke 
450-632-7500 ext 303, neil.mccomber@mck.ca 


